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﻿  
Thanks Bradley! This is helpful.
 
From: Bradley Furuya <bradley.furuya@lacity.org> 
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2020 12:23 PM
To: Laura Rodriguez <l.rodriguez@eyestoneeir.com>
Subject: Re: Sunset + Wilcox
 
Hi Laura,
 
We'll try to get that back to you by the end of the month.  Next week is a bit
of a wash for us because we have a scoping meeting and CPC.  Thanks in
advance for your patience.  
 
 
 

 

Bradley Furuya, AICP
City Planning Associate 
Los Angeles City Planning

 
 
On Thu, Oct 15, 2020 at 9:11 AM Laura Rodriguez <l.rodriguez@eyestoneeir.com> wrote:

Hi Bradley,
 
I’m also needing to update the schedule.  I know you have a number of projects going
on.  How long do you think you’ll need to review the revised Initial Study? 
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Thank you
 
From: Bradley Furuya <bradley.furuya@lacity.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 4:39 PM
To: Laura Rodriguez <l.rodriguez@eyestoneeir.com>
Subject: Re: Sunset + Wilcox
 
Hi Laura,
 
I left a voicemail earlier, but will attempt to answer your questions here.
 
1. Yes, if you could draft the NOP, that would be helpful.  Of course, we
will then finalize and sign it before sending it back to you for mailing. 
Please also prepare a project location map and site plan.  As you can see
in the attached recent example, we'll also include Go To Webinar
Instructions for the virtual scoping meeting and some text referencing the
virtual scoping meeting.  Don't worry about the GTW instructions.
 
2. Yes, please draft a WSA request letter.
 
3. Yes, please draft an LAFD letter.
 
4. Have you submitted a haul route request form yet?  We won't be
coordinating per se, but DBS will ask us to review the request form after
they've received and reviewed it.
 
5. Yes, I'm aware of the archaeo/paleo condition that's being drafted. 
Depending on how much progress is made on that, you may see
edits/comments in those respective sections of the IS when we return the
2nd SC.
 
 

 

Bradley Furuya, AICP
City Planning Associate 
Los Angeles City Planning
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On Wed, Oct 14, 2020 at 2:41 PM Laura Rodriguez <l.rodriguez@eyestoneeir.com>
wrote:

Hi Bradley,
 
Hope all is well.  I’m following up on my voice message: 
 

• Do you need us to assist with drafting the NOP?
• Can we start on the WSA process?
• Can we start the LAFD review process? 
• Will you be coordinating Haul Route form? 

 
Also, can you please discuss with Will or Kathleen the archaeo/paleo mitigation issue
– we’re seeing that the City is now considering a condition of approval to address
those topics and not mitigation? 
 
Thank you
 
Laura Rodriguez
Associate Principal
  

 
2121 Rosecrans Avenue, Suite 3355
El Segundo, California  90245
T (424) 207-5333 
F (424) 207-5349
DIRECT (424) 207-5339
EMAIL  l.rodriguez@eyestoneEIR.com
 
 
Statement of Confidentiality.  The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential
and are intended solely for addressee. The information may also be legally privileged. This transmission is
sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this
transmission in error, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you
are not the intended recipient, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete
this message and its attachments, if any.
 

P Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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